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   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 

                                        May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body:  

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                          
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Mary Tipping (S) Michael Marsden (Prayers Answered)  Steven Marsden (RIP)      

Helen Oates (B/Day) Margaret Howson (B/Day) Roy Green (S)  Joe Walsh (LD) To Our Lady and St Jude 
for the health and welfare of a family.     

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 243 C Southworth 

 
£25 No 137 Football club 

 
£25 No 9 K Mitchell   

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 818:35 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s Church    
10am 

Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church 10am 
Wednesday The Priory            

10am                                
Thursday:  No Mass 

Friday The Priory                            
10am                                 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 At 
 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 28th July 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 3rd August from 11:15am 
until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 This Weekend. 

Today is the first month we shall 
have a retiring collection for 

Deacon Luke as he is ordained a as 
priest on September 28th. 

Each month we will hold a retiring 
collection for him as a gift. He will 

be here in October to offer the 
masses! 

Food Bank                              

 I’m seeing a rather large increase 
in families asking for help during 

the summer holidays. Little 
mouths can eat a lot! Our 

donations of groceries help local 
families in need, some are 

struggling, and the church helps 
them in a positive way. Thank you 

for your donations. 

 Please Note! 

The revision to the weekly timetable 
is ONLY during the school holidays. 

        

Lectionaries. 

Thank you to those families that 
have donated towards the cost of the 
new lectionaries.  

These are used daily in church and 
the word of God is proclaimed from 
them.  

So far £650 has been donated.  

If you wish to contribute to this 
collection, simply place your 
donation in an envelope and place 
the names on the front. Many thanks  


